
May 2019 
Important Dates to Remember 

May 6-10—Education Week 
May 6—Author, Jody Carmichael presenting to K-G 8  

May 7—Primaries to the local library; KG/G1 to Safety Village;  
7:15 pm Parent Council Meeting  

May 8—Scholastic Book Fair open for students  
May 9—6:15:  Scholastic Book Fair and Art Gallery Walk, 7-8: Talent Show 

May 17: Author, Michael Wade presenting to grades 3-6  
May 20—Victoria Day Holiday—No School 

May 21—2/3 & 3/4 to Safety Village; Grade 7 immunizations  
May 22—Canteen Day 

May 23—Track and Field at PDHS (Rain date 24) 
May 27, 28 and 29—EQAO for Grades 3 and 6 

May 30 and 31—EQAO make-up days 
 

Every Friday: Pizza Day  

Dear Glen Morris Families, 
 
 Education week is May 6th until May 10th.  We have a 
few fun events planned for the students this week. We have a 
multi-award winning Canadian author, Jody Carmichael pre-
senting her book Growing a Story – From the Seed of an 
Idea to a Published Book  to all our students, on Monday, May 
6.  On May 9th, we will be celebrating an Evening of the Arts 
from 6:15 pm to 8 pm.  The students will proudly present their works of art and pre-
sent their wonderful talents to their families on this day.  Our school book fair will 
be open for families to purchase items from 6:15—7 p.m, as well during the day on 
Wednesday and Thursday.  Please mark these events on your calendar.  Hope to 
see you there. 
 
 Looking ahead to this month, EQAO testing will run for three days plus a 
make up day between May 27th and June 3rd.   Our Grade  3 and grade 6 class-
room teachers will send home information as we get nearer to the date about test 
specifics.   
       Kind Regards,   
       Ms. Reuben, Principal 



Parent Council Meeting  
 

Come and join our Parent Council Executive! 
  All parent/guardians are invited to attend the Parent Council Meeting on 

Tuesday, May 7th at 7 :15 p.m.  
Be involved in the partnership of home and school in the community  

of Glen Morris. 
Hope to see you there! 

Let’s Chalk Mental Health  
 
Next week is Mental Health Awareness.  On 
Wed., May 8th our students will have the op-
portunity to participate in a discussion and in-
formation session on Mental Health by our 
Board Child and Youth Worker Ms. Watson.  
Students will have fun engaging in a chalking 
activity. 

S 
ports News  

On Thursday, April 25th , the Intermediate Badminton Team participated in the 
BCESSA Paris / Burford Family of Schools tournament, held at P.D.H.S. Congratu-
lations to both Josh Schell and Sydney deZeeuw. As they went deeper into the 
tournament, both players continued to improve their game. Sydney won 5 games as 

she finished 3rd overall in girls’ singles. Josh won 5 games as he also finished 3rd overall in 
boys’ singles. 

Players on the team were as follows: Jojo A., Kennedy B., Nick B., Brady C., Sydney D., Abby 
F., Petra K., Simon O., Cheyenne P., Caiden P., Emmalyse R., Austin R., and Josh S.      

Thanks to Mrs. Barr for driving players to the tournament.  Coach: Mr. Heeg 

Junior Badminton  

The Paris Family of Schools Junior Badminton tournament took place on April 18th at 
P.D.H.S.  The team practiced hard leading up to the tournament and put forth a solid 
effort on tournament day.  Winning multiple games were Jakob H., Mackenzie R., Har-
ley S., Grant S., Quinn C., Zak V., and Andrea P.  Other team members were Josh 
C., Jeffery R., Olivia R., Isobel M., Bisma A., Hailey H., Faith S., Aidan B., and Eli-
sha D.  Thanks to Mrs. Holgate, Mrs. Rosebrugh and Mrs. Charlton for driving stu-
dents to the tournament.  Coach:  Mr. Powell 



 
Canteen Day @ The Glen 

 

Students are enjoying Canteen Days every month.  This month’s Canteen Day is 

on May 22.  Students are welcome to buy peanut free treats at the Canteen!  

Snacks may include Popcorn, Smarties & Chips.   Each item will cost $2.00 .  All 

profits will be used to support student events and activities at the school!  

        Ms. Putns & Mr. Tyrrell 


